
 

      

DATE: March 05, 2018 
AGENDA ITEM # 5 

 
TO:    Senior Commission 
 
FROM:   Bridget Matheson, Recreation & Community Services Supervisor  
 
SUBJECT:      Chocolate Survey Results  

 

 
BACKGROUND 
It was brought up at the last Commission Meeting to discuss the results from the Chocolate 

Survey that took place at Grant Park and Hillview.  

 

 
DISCUSSION 
The commission is interested in discussing the results for the Chocolate Survey that took 
place at the senior programs located at Grant Park and The Hillview Community Center.    
 


